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Al Ain University celebrates the Prophet's Birthday 

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain Campus revived the Prophet’s Mohammad birthday
by organizing a religious event, which included a question-and-answer competition. On the
other hand, the Deanship of Student Affairs and the Library staff at Abu Dhabi campus delivered
souvenirs to the staff and students.

Commenting on this, Prof. Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Vice President for Development and Follow-up
Affairs and Dean of Student Affairs, affirmed the Deanship's keenness to commemorate
annually and to recall the stances and path of our Noble Messenger, may God bless him and
grant him peace, to follow his example and draw upon his qualities.
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